
Message from the Head of School:

As we dive head-first into the final three weeks of term, I know the suspense has been building for which class/teachers 

your child will have in September. The information you have all been waiting for is included in this newsletter. Staff are 

looking forward to spending some time with their new classes this Wednesday for National Transition Day. Our Y6 pupils 

will fly the nest for the first time this week for their Y7 transition days too – we wish them lots of luck for this and know 

they will do Sutton Park proud by setting a great first impression. 

Our final day trip for the academic year happened last week with Nursery having a wonderful time with the Sutton Park 

Rangers. Thank you to all of the family members who joined them for the family picnic element of the day. 

Our Y6 residential departs this weekend and those going are in for a fantastic weekend of adventure, fun and memory-

making. I would like to say a HUGE thank you to the staff who are giving up their time to support this vital experience: Mrs 

Johnson, Miss Teer, Miss Kaur, Miss Maltby and Mrs Dunning. You are all stars!

I hope everyone enjoys the week ahead.        Mrs Middleton
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BEST SEAT IN THE HOUSE ASSEMBLY:

Due to school being closed on Thursday 

for POLLING DAY, there is no star 

assembly this week. It will return next 

and names will be shared on next 

Monday’s newsletter.

Thank you ☺ 

Prize-Giving Evening:

We are really looking forward to 

celebrating our prize-winners this 

evening at our annual awards night. 

Well done to all those who received 

invites and thank you to our choir for 

their performances too. 

Looking ahead to September:

Wednesday is our annual transition day and pupils will be spending 

some time in their new classrooms with their new teachers. Below is 

a table showing which year groups staff are placed in and which 

teacher each class will be having. Staff who are new to Sutton Park 

are highlighted in yellow. We look forward to welcoming them into 

school.

Our support staff will work across year groups and phases. They will 

be predominantly based in the following:

Y2 -Mr Westwood and Mrs Pinnock-Steers 

Y3 – Mrs Bickley (Moving from Highfield, a PACT school)

Y4 – Miss NG

Y5 – Miss Langley

Resource Base – Mrs Patel, Miss Taylor, Miss Little, Mr Ward 

Year 

group:

Class 1: Class 2:

Nursery Mrs Nicholson & Mrs Owen

Reception Miss Korusowicz & Miss Ledwith

Year 1 Miss Painting & Mr Murphy

(Reception)

Year 2 Miss Trowman 

(1D)

Miss Millard

(1P)

Year 3 Mrs Davis

(2T)

Miss Begum

(2P)

Year 4 Mrs Walker-Shelton

(3B)

Miss Ellis

(3W)

Year 5 Mrs Msanide-Brookes 

and Mrs Vickers-Hill

(4WS)

N/A

Year 6 Miss Kaur

(5D)

Mrs Hinkley

(5O)

Resource 

Base

Miss Khan

Lily’s fundraising:

Lily in Y6 is starting a fundraising challenge 

with her grandma today which will run until 

the end of September. Together they are 

aiming to walk 1 million steps!! (500,000 

each.) They are doing this to raise much-

needed funds for Diabetes UK.

By taking on such a huge challenge Lily is 

embodying our school values of BELIEVE-

INSPIRE-ACHIEVE outside of school and we 

wish her all the best for this challenge. 

If you would like to donate to her 

fundraising, the Just-Giving page can be 

found here: Support Lily in the Diabetes 

UK - One Million Step Challenge

https://step.diabetes.org.uk/fundraising/lily434#share-page
https://step.diabetes.org.uk/fundraising/lily434#share-page


Calendar dates for the 

Summer Term:

Monday 1st July – Scholastic book fair in 

infant hall after school (Mon, Tues, Wed, 

Fri)

Monday 1st July – Prize-giving ceremony 

@PAHS from 5:30

Wednesday 3rd July – National Transition 

Day

Thursday 4th July – School closed for 

polling (general election)

Wednesday 10th July – Sports’ Day

Thursday 11th July – Sports’ Day reserve 

date (in case of bad weather)

Friday 12th July – Non-uniform day for 

summer fayre donations. Ofsted 

celebration day & SPGT

Monday 15th July – Animal Man day 1 and 

Summer Fayre after school 

Wednesday 17th July – Animal man day 2 

and end-of-year reports sent home

Wednesday 17th July – EYFS end-of-year 

graduation outdoor brunch 9:10-10:10 

(Nursery & Reception, more info to follow)

Thursday 18th July – Y6 leavers event and 

water fight

Friday 19th July – Y6 leavers’ assembly 

(AM)

School closes for all pupils for the 

summer holidays at 1pm on Friday 19th

July  

(Nursery AM children finish at usual time 

of 11:45)

Attendance: Attendance to school is a legal requirement 

and being in school every day and on time is proven to 

improve pupil outcomes. All classes are aiming for at least 

96% attendance across the academic year. The table below 

shows attendance scores for each class last week. 

Well done to 2T and 3B who both met this target last 

week. 

Other classes have work to do! Be in school – on time!

School Office:

Our school office team have recently been 

receiving a high number of calls and queries 

about calendar dates and event timings. All 

of this information has been shared with 

parents since September via our annual 

calendar dates document, via Class Dojo 

messages and via Class Dojo calendar 

events too. Please check these carefully 

before calling; the office is extremely busy 

with end of year tasks and managing 

visitors. Please support them by checking 

comms before calling. Thank you in advance 

for your support with this. 

Summer Fayre:

We are looking forward to our Summer Fayre on Monday 15th

July. Mrs Middleton and Mr Murphy are confirmed for a soaking 

in the stocks, and we’ve had some super donations for raffles 

and stalls… please keep them coming. Any unwanted teddies

can be brought in ASAP.

On Friday 12th July it is a whole-school non-uniform day in 

exchange for donations:

EYFS-Y2 = chocolate

Y3-Y6 = bottles

Registration Form

Class 

%

Nursery 92.6

RMS 91.1

1D 89.5

1P 90.0

2T 97.6

2P 91.2

3B 96.6

3W 93.8

4WS 89.7

5D 92.9

5O 85.3

6W 94.8

6K 89.1



Nursery trip:

Nursery had an amazing day with Daniel, the park ranger. He showed us the best places to look for 

mini beasts. We found all sorts of bugs - spiders, snails, millipedes, beetles, worms and many more. We 

ended the morning with a lovely family picnic in the park.
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